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          21 April 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Statuary Inspection of Anglican and 
Methodist Schools (SIAMS) Report.  
A SIAMS inspection focuses on the impact of the Church school's Christian vision on pupils and 
adults. This involves looking at the school’s Christian vision, the provision the school makes because 
of this vision and how effective this provision is in enabling all pupils to flourish. SIAMS inspectors 
therefore do not look for a set template of what a Church school should be like, but rather take the 
particular context of the school into account and base their evaluation on the outcomes rather 
than the process. 
Inspectors make one of two judgements: 
The inspection findings indicate that the school is living up to its foundation as a Church school, and 
is enabling pupils and adults to flourish. 
Or 
The inspection findings indicate that the school has strengths, but that there are also issues that 
leaders need to address as a matter of priority. 

As a school and staffing body, we are very proud to share that we are living up to its foundation as a 
church school, and this is enabling our pupils and adults to flourish.  

The inspection report highlighted multiple strengths including: 
 The school is inclusive and welcoming of pupils and adults. 
 Our refreshed, reinvigorated curriculum offers challenge and creativity 
 Pupils enjoy their learning and are developing their breadth of knowledge and their 
understanding of worldviews. 
 The school's use of nature and the outside resources contributes to pupils flourishing 
spiritually and enriches their lives. 

The full report is attached for you to read and I am sure you will agree it is hugely positive and 
reflects the changes we implemented in school, as well as the hard work and commitment of our 
staff, including governors, supportive parents and exceptional pupils. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs E Pearson 


